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September 6, 1978

415 Sheffield Ave.
Napoleon, OH 43545 /02,
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Dear Mrs. Pilliod:

Our records indicate that you are the owner of the
building at Washington & Perry Street, which houses
the Murphey Store, and therefore we are directing
this letter to your attention.

Inspections of your building were recently accomplished
by this Department, and we find that there is a roof
leak in the eaves section of the building, directly
above the fire escape on Perry Street. Water is
dropping from this area and creating a constant

problem on the pavement.

We sugqgest that if this is a roof leak it should be
repaived promptly to protect the structural intearity
of the roof overhang.

We will appreciate your prompt attention to this
matter, to remove the nuisance value of water dropping
to the sidewalk, and also for the future hazardous
condition that will be created when the winter brings
on an icing condition on the sidewalk.

If this building is no longer under your control, or
if you have any questions regarding repairs to the
structure, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

s

Robert Ei
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